Tony Quirk-8077

From:

Tony Quirk-8077

Sent:

Monday, 15 March 2021 8:34 a.m.

To:

MDC

Subject:

RE: Official Information request - Speed Changes to Nelson

I will have to formally transfer the request to NZTA

From: MDC

Sent: Monday, 15 March 2021 8:33 a.m.

To: Tony Quirk-8077

Subject: FW: Official Information request - Speed Changes to Nelson

Hi Tony

Wasn't sure whether this is something you would deal with or should I forward to Marl Roads?

Maríanne Vertelman Customer Services Officer

----Original Message----

From: Jonty Rush [mailto:fyi-request-14918-eba1c7f1@requests.fyi.org.nz]

Sent: Sunday, 14 March 2021 8:21 AM

To: MDC

Subject: Official Information request - Speed Changes to Nelson

Dear Marlborough District Council,

Could you provide me with a breakdown of the costs of reducing the speed limits between Blenheim and Nelson.

Yours faithfully, Jonty Rush

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request: fyi-request-14918-eba1c7f1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is <u>mdc@marlborough.govt.nz</u> the wrong address for Official Information requests to Marlborough District Council? If so, please contact us using this form:

https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=marlborough_district_council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies: